CITY OF RIVIERA BEACH

P.O. DRAWER 10682 4 RIVIERA BEACH, FLORIDA 33419
(561) 845-4180 FAX (561) 842-5105

DIRECTOR OF PURCHASING

17 November 2016
RE: ADPI/Intermedix Contract Modification

Please be advised that Purchasing recommends the contract modification for ADPI/Intermedix which will
allow for the collection of Medicare EMS related charges by ADPI/Intermedix.

Purchasing has verified that other municipalities have modified their contracts to accommodate this new
service being offered to clients.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully,

} .

Dean Mealy, Il

City Purchasing Director



